SFTR Women’s Group Meeting Minutes
August 19, 2023; 10 am at MOC

In attendance were: Lynne Parker, Claudia Henning, Pat Nash, Joni Lerner English, Barb
Wourfel, Harriet Vaugeois, Stormy Pierce, Carol Rankin, Cindi Hamilton, Toni Moore, Jean
Busch, and Carol Smith

Our meeting began with introductions so we could get to know each other a bit more. It is
always good to hear about each other a bit and where they are from, as well as happening in
our lives now and what is keeping us busy.

Fall Dinner discussion: The annual SFTR fall dinner is scheduled for November 4, a Saturday.

The theme will be “Road Trip”.

We chose 5:00 pm for social time to begin, and 6:00 pm for dinner to begin.

The menu main entrees will be brisket or a vegetable lasagna. Sides will be decided by
the gals who are heading up the menu aspect (Claudia Henning, Lynne Parker, and
Shannon DeBord).

Appetizers will be provided by the Women’s Group.

Claudia will check on a local cake decorator for possibilities with a “Road Trip” theme.
Flier will be created by Shannon Youngquist

Lynne Parker will collect reservations and money

Lynne and Carol Smith will do the nametags

All are to think of ideas for decorations/ games/ prizes and bring ideas to September 9th
WG Meeting

It was also decided in lieu of centerpieces, each table will have appetizers as
centerpieces. Plates and/or placemats will have a car/travel theme; oblong sturdy plates
will be used; metal silverware will be purchased by the WG for use at our dinners and for
other times as desired in lieu of plastic utensils (Jean B will order these)

Possibly butter, rolls, salt and pepper, and other such items will be on each table

WG will provide ice, water, coffee, etc. The dinner will be BYOB.

Deadline for RSVPs is October 21; cost will be $30 pp; cost must be paid ahead by cash
or check made out to SFTR Women’s Group and can be mailed or dropped into guard
shack or MOC mail slots.

Other discussion:

The SFTR Annual Meeting will be October 7 at the MOC at 9:00 am

The nominations for open POA Board of Directors positions are closing tonight at 10:00
pm. At this time we have 3 nominees for the three open positions.

Labor Day weekend is the Rodeo at the fairgrounds. There is also a planned parade.
The rugs in the MOC are in need of a good cleaning. We are asking for anyone wishing
to do this job to give the WG a bid for their time (WG will pay for the machine rental too.)
We would like this done sometime in September.

The WG will provide cookies and coffee and water for the Annual Meeting. A cookie sign
up sheet will be provided at the September WG meeting.

The last Festive Friday of this summer will be held Sept 1 at Joni Lerner English’s Home
(lot B52)

Next WG Meeting: Will be September 9th at 10 am.



